
 

 

 
What:  Tatum Ridge Elementary Kindergarten Round-Up 

When:  Thursday, April 21, 2022 

Where:  Tatum Ridge Elementary Cafeteria @ 6:30pm 

Who:  Any prospective Kindergarten family for the 2022-2023 School 
Year 

Why:  To introduce you to our staff and school, and to share 
information regarding what you can expect Kindergarten to look like for 
your child.  

Incoming kindergarten students and their parents are invited to attend 
Tatum Ridge’s Kindergarten Roundup on Thursday, April 21, 2022 in the 

Cafeteria.  Please come for a visit to meet our fabulous team and learn 
what you can expect next school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New Student Registration 

Go to: sarasotacountyschools.net 

Click on: FIND IT FAST  

 

Click on: Register your child & follow the STEPS 

 

Once you have finished registering your child please make sure to upload 
ALL documents, before clicking SUBMIT. Do NOT register ONLINE unless 

you have all documents ready to upload. 

The documents below are needed to register your child for the 22-23 
school year.  

- Birth Certificate  

-Current Utility Bill (Electric, Water) OR Mortgage or Lease ONLY (credit card 
or insurance bills are not accepted) 

-FL-680 Form (Immunizations Record) – note: if student is registering from 
out of state, immunizations would need to be transferred to this Florida form 

-Proof of FULL BODY Physical Exam within the past 12 months, signed and 
dated by a physician 

-Any available information from previous school(s) such as report cards, 
transcripts or student participation in special programs, IEP, etc. 

 

** To enter Kindergarten, your child must be five years old on or before 
September 1st** 

Registration hours/information: 

-The office hours for the summer are from 9am-3pm Monday thru Thursday.  
~ The office will be closed beginning June 17th and will REOPEN on July 18th!  


